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The Lake Eunice Township board held its monthly meeting at the town hall on February 14th, 2023 at 7:00 pm.   Al Bergquist was not in attendance.  The minutes from the January meetings were reviewed and approved by a motion by Ed Clem and seconded by Jerry Johnson.   The treasurer report was reviewed and a CTAS error in the treasurer report under Road and Bridge Equipment for $742.50 was corrected per Ann Hixson. The board made a motion to approve the treasurers report.
Gus Zeaske was present from Cormorant Sportsman’s Club to re new the liquor license.  Ed Clem brought the motion with Wayne Jacobson seconding the motion.  Paperwork filed with the clerk.  

Richard Olson was present from Hooligans to re new his liquor license.  Wayne Jacobson brought the motion with Jerry Johnson seconding the motion.  Paperwork filed with the clerk.  
Mike Williams was present from The Pit 611 to re new his liquor license.  Ed Clem brought the motion with Wayne Jacobson seconding.  The paperwork was filed with the clerk.  
Reminder that March 14th, 2023 at 8:15 pm is the annual meeting for Lake Eunice Township.  There will also be township elections that day from 5:00 to 8:00 pm.  
Reminder there will be no regular meeting in March, 2023 due to the Annual Meeting and election.  
The Board of Equalization will be held on April 21st, 2023 at 11:00 am at the Lake Eunice Township. 
The board will be conducting their spring road tour immediately after the Board of Equalization.  
Jason Rosing presented a tentative budget for 2023 to the board.  The board did review and confirmed the numbers.  Heather Anderson suggested making a line item for “Elections” as Lake Eunice used approximately $8,000 last year of their budget.  The board did approve making this a line item moving forward.  Jason Rosing will prepare this budget and make available at the annual meeting for suggests and comments.  The board did discuss the levy and they are in agreement that they do not need to raise the levy and can accommodate the needed services within our existing budget.  This will be voted on at the annual meeting.  
This meeting was adjourned at 7:47 pm by motion from Al Bergquist and seconded by Wayne Jacobson.  
_______________________________________________		____________________________________	
Heather Anderson, Township Clerk                                          Date                                                                    
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